To

I B D Blackley

Development Control Manager

Planning Division

Town Hall

Luton

LU1 2BQ

Objection to Planning application 006/00756/DEMCOM

‘Demolition of building within a Conservation area’

at

33 Guildford Street, Luton Bedfordshire.

 I object to the above planning application under the points made below,

First, on the grounds that current planning application (no: 06/00756/DEMCOM) to knock down the old building, don’t include plans for what they want to replace it with!

Put simply there are no plans! This is in itself ‘most unusual’ in planning applications that concern conservation areas.

 Secondly, the building is both an historic and cultural icon within Luton’s ‘psyche’ and should be retained as such. It should be renovated and used for a similar purpose (an Arts/Cultural/Community/Coffee shop/workshops/MusicVenue etc)  to benefit the towns current growing population.

 Thirdly the demolition of the building will lead to growing market pressure to build more high density flats on the space which is in an area of conservation. In our opinion this area of town is already too densely populated, and badly needs community facilities.

Yours Sincerely

Name printed…

Address…

